
 
 

TO:    Randy R. Shaver, Ed.D.   
 
FROM: Julie Hinds 

 
DATE:  March 22, 2010 
 

RE:  Tupelo High School Renovations Phase I 
  Owner / Architect Agreement 
       

 

 

   

 
 
For your review and consideration, I am submitting AIA G802 Amendment to 

the Professional Services Agreement between TPSD and JBHM Architects.  
This document would amend the contract previously used for their 
architectural services with our agreed upon terms.  The scope of work for this 

contract amendment is to perform the design services and construction 
administration for the Tupelo High School Phase I Renovations (JBHM 
Project No. 09105.00).  The fee associated with this project is 6% of the total 

construction cost. 
 


